
 
 
Date: December 13, 2019 1:57 PM 
 
To: Local Enforcement Agencies  
 
Upcoming: CalRecycle’s Monthly Public Meeting for Tuesday December 17, 2019 
  
CalRecycle’s next Monthly Public Meeting will be held on Tuesday December 17, 2019 in the Byron 
Sher Auditorium (2nd floor), at 1001 I Street in Sacramento. The meeting will start at 10:00 a.m. and 
a live audio broadcast will also be available. As part of CalRecycle’s commitment to maintain 
transparency in decision making and program development, the Department conducts public 
meetings on a monthly basis. The meeting includes a review of pending decisions to be made within 
the following 30-60 days, updates on ongoing projects and other work activities currently underway, 
and an opportunity for public comment on activities in general. Participation is also available via 
webcast. 
 
For meeting details and to view the agenda, please visit the Public Notice Information Page. 
 
This announcement is being sent on behalf of the Permitting and Assistance Branch, CalRecycle.  
 

https://nam02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww2.calrecycle.ca.gov%2FPublicNotices%2FDetails%2F3863&data=02%7C01%7CLEAInfo%40CalRecycle.ca.gov%7C56c656d69f1a4768320e08d7801626fe%7Ca4c5f142282344b9a970816a20aaabee%7C0%7C0%7C637118704962227777&sdata=%2B5h3Vk4NzzoYtKWWTYSbU4CMzEzLXYTOmndEAUuWh7I%3D&reserved=0



